
During the off-season—when not
cross-country skiing, Ted Scheinman
has participated in four Habitat for
Humanity home building trips over-
seas, combining volunteering with
adventures in addition to the builds.
Ted will share photos of the builds,
outdoor adventures he has undertaken
along with the building, and give info
on how to get involved. No experience
is necessary to learn about and
participate in these possibilities!

O r e g o n  N o r d i c  C l u b

P O R T L A N D
C H A P T E Rwww.onc-pdx.org

Upcoming programs

February 6–Ptarmigan Traverse ski

March 6–Steve Levy TBD

April 3–Inside Passage

Door prize: Pick up a ticket at the meeting for the drawing—
you must be present to win.

Giving back with Habitat

Lucky Labrador

Brewing Company

1945 NW Quimby St.

Tuesday, January 9

6:30 p.m. Social Hour

7:30 p.m. Program

Food / Beverages available $


